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9 December 2011 




Re:	Your application to the Global History and Culture Centre Research Fund
	‘When China met Africa’ film screening



Dear Bronwen,

Thank you very much for your application to the Global History and Culture Centre Research Fund.  We are delighted to be able to approve your application, and would even suggest that you might like to add a little extra funding to pay for some refreshments at this event (perhaps to a total of £200, for screening and snacks?).  We think it is an excellent activity, and look forward to hearing more.  Do please plan it in advance, and make sure Amy Evans is aware of what you have in mind, so she can help with advertising the event widely!  It would also be good to tell Paulina Hoyos in good time, as she is in charge of the Departmental calendar, and can help ensure there are no clashes.

Amy Evans will be able to help you with the cost code to use for your claims.


All the best,

Anne


Anne Gerritsen
Department of History
University of Warwick
Coventry CV4 7AL
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